
 

 

 

We are delighted to support Employers For Childcare in their campaign to keep the Childcare 

Voucher Scheme open to new entrants beyond 2018. 

The Randox Group are proud to be a family focused organisation. We are calling for the Childcare 

Voucher Scheme to remain open because: 

 It offers flexibility, savings & convenience for Parents 

 It also offers savings for the Employer 

 It helps to retain staff who are parents of young children 

 The Voucher scheme benefits both Employee & Employers 

Which all helps to maintain a valuable, positive working relationship. 

We hope our endorsement aids a successful outcome to your campaign. 

Randox Group 


